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Our next meeting will be held on 

Monday, April 16, at 6:30 p.m. at La 

Hacienda Recreation Center in the 

Ricardo Montalban Room.  

Entertainment for the evening will be 

Horse Racing.  Don’t for get to bring your dollars!!   
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 
Welcoming Committee - Jane Delieu (753-9630) needs 

a partner to greet our new residents. If someone new 

moves in next to you, please call Jane.   

Bocce League - Chairperson for spring & fall league.  

Eileen Drumm will orient. 

HON - Helping Our Neighbor  -  help with minor 

repairs.  

Care Committee - sends bereavement cards and cards 

to those who are ill. 

Entertainment Committee – Entertainment suggestions 

are needed for each monthly meeting.  Please speak to 

any one of our officers if you have a suggestion.  Any 

complaints may also be handled the same way. 

Treasurer - someone to keep the financial records for 

the Club.   

Spring Yard Sale - We need someone to coordinate the 

sale!           
 

  

 SPRING GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Contact - Skip Mortimer 753-8161.  

The tournament will take place on May 

11 at El Diablo.  The first tee time will 

be at 1:02 pm; please show up by 12:45 

pm.  Cost is $5 pp.  You  may sign up at 

the April meeting, by calling Skip at the 

above phone number, or by emailing him at 

wbsmort@embarqmail.com.  Thirty-two players are 

needed for the tournament to take place.  We 

encourage you to sign up and invite your friends! 

 
 

FEBRUARY GOLF WINNERS 

#1  Nick/Sara Greemann & Roger/Sue Homan 

#2  Don/Carol Edmunds & Jeff Milman/Joan Bachman 

#3  Norm/Sandy Opferman & Jack Hitchon/Judy   

      Ventura   
 

 

HAZARDOUS WASTE 

Contact: Kathy McKelvey, 775-8447.  Sumter County 

Public Works will hold a hazardous waste collection on 

Saturday, April 7, from 9am - 3pm at Lake Okahupka 

Park in Wildwood.  Call 352-689-4400 for a list of items 

you can take to this event or check www.districtgov.org 

for the March 21 Welcome Wednesday handout.  
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